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NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION
300 Erie Blvd. West

Syracuse, New York 13202

February 18, 2003

Honorable Janet H. Deixler, Secretary
Public Service Commission
3 Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223

RE: Case No. 02-E-1645 - Tariff Filing to Incorporate Revisions - Street 
Lighting Billing Methods

Dear Secretary Deixler:

The enclosed supplement issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation, is
transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the Public
Service Commission, State of New York:

Supplement No.12

To PSC No. 214 Electricity

Issued: February 18, 2003

The purpose of this filing is to request to postpone the filing
presently before the Commission in the above case number.  This filing was
submitted to the Commission on December 20, 2002 with an effective date of
March 24, 2003 proposing to make tariff changes to Niagara Mohawk's 214
Outdoor Lighting Tariff, specifically in regards to street light billing
accuracy.

Upon review by Staff of the Public Service Commission and Staff of
Niagara Mohawk it has been decided that this filing should be postponed for
six months, to September 27, 2003 to incorporate the objectives of Phase 2 of
the Street Lighting Proceeding. 

Please advise the undersigned of any further action regarding this
proceeding.

Very truly yours,
NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION

George A. Bauman, 
Principal Analyst, Electric Pricing

GAB
Attachment
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